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ATTENDANCE 
FIGURES 


The attendance 
figures for each 

class for the year 
are below.


Reception - 92.7%


Class One - 94.9%


Class Two - 95.7%


Class Three - 93.8%


Class Four - 95.1%


Class Five - 95.8%


Class Six - 94.8% 


Please remember 
that our school 

target for 
attendance is 

97%.  We return 
to school on the 

4th of September

As we reach the end of the year, I would like to express a big thank you  on 
behalf of myself and the school governors for all of your support this year.  


Over the past few weeks, your offers of help, well wishes and the gifts you 
have sent into school has been very touching and we have passed these and 
all of your messages of condolences to Mr Verdin and he too has asked me 
to thank you all.  Both he and his family have been overwhelmed by your 
kindness.     Over the last few weeks, he has visited school and some of the 
trips and he is hoping to be return to school in September.  


A number of parents have asked us if they can donate money to a charity in 
memory of his daughter, the family may have plans for this in the future and 
we will share the information with you as we get it.    Miss Keogh

GOODBYE YEAR 6

We sadly say goodbye to our wonderful Y6 children.  They are a very fun, 
lively and class who are full of character and enthusiasm and they will be 
very sadly missed.  The hard work, and that of their teachers, has meant 
that they have achieved fantastic scores and they have made excellent 
progress during their time at Pleasant Street. 


We know that they will all do well in their new schools and we are looking 
forward to hearing about all of their future successes.  We are very proud 
of the people that have become and we know that they will be moving on 
as great ambassadors of our school values .  We wish them all the very 
best for their bright futures and we look forward to them coming back to 
visit us.  



Trips and Experiences 

This term the children have taken part in a 
number of exciting experiences and trips.  
This has included class visits to Moel Famau, 
Thurstaston, Formby Beach and Calderstones 
and Walton Hall Park.  Y3 performed with 
other schools at the Philharmonic Hall and  Y4 
put on a fantastic ukulele concert in school it 
was great to see such talent on display!  Y5 
also took part in training and passed out as 
Mini Police after a project with the British 
Transport Police.  


Some have also enjoyed visits to a school 
tennis tournament, Pizza Express for a 
masterclass, bowling, a visit to Albert Dock, 
Liverpool University and a film night.  


We are looking forward to further trips next 
year and thank parents for their contributions, 
without  them we would not be able to 
provide such experiences for the children. 


BBQ

Thank you to everyone who attended the school BBQ, you helped us to raise over £550 for the school 
which is a vital amount to add to school funds.  It was great to see such a big crowd enjoying the games and 
activities and we were very lucky with the weather! A big thank you to Miss Kurs who captured some brilliant 
shots of the event!



Thank you for your patience with the roadworks over the last 
few weeks.  I think you will all agree that the lack of traffic has 
helped to keep the street safe and we would really appreciate it 
if you could continue to find other locations to park in when we 
return in September.  

We have some places 
available in our Nursery.  If 

your child is 3 years old, you 
are entitled to 15 hours per 
week for free.  If you would 
like to find out more, please 

email school.  We would really 
appreciate it if you could share 

this with friends and family 
who may be looking for a 

Nursery.   

Please remember that dinner 
money should be paid in 

advance via Parent Pay.  If you 
have a negative balance for 

meals or residential trips, 
please ensure it is cleared 
before the end of the year.  

We also appreciate the 
contributions you make 

towards trips, without them 
the trips could not take place.

UNIFORM

School uniform can be purchased from Marks and Spencers 
or Laser Schoolwear.  The children will continue to wear PE 
Kit into school on the days they are taught PE or Yoga.  
There is now a uniform exchange point in school, please see 
Kirsty for more information.  

4th September 2023

We return to school on the 4th of September for the Autumn 
Term.  If you are returning to a home country for the summer 
you must complete the form on the app.  Please remember 
that if you are not back in school for the start of the year, we 
cannot hold places as we have big waiting lists for most 

We unfortunately say goodbye and good luck to Mr 
Lancaster who has been with us for over 8 years. He is a very 
valued member of staff and we wish him the very best as he 
embarks on his new job overseas.  


We also wish Miss Fearon good luck as she embarks on her 
maternity leave and we can’t wait to be updated on your 
new arrival!
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